
 
 

The Housing Authority of the City of Bridgeport 
Request for Proposals (RFP) 

Group Health Insurance Benefit 
Solicitation Number:  084-HR-17-S 

 
The Housing Authority of the City of Bridgeport (HACB) d/b/a Park City Communities (PCC) 
seeks proposals from qualified Health Insurance Agencies. A complete set of RFP documents will 
be available on May 22, 2017. To obtain a copy of the solicitation you must send your request to 
bids@parkcitycommunities.org, please reference solicitation number and title on the subject line. 
A Pre-Proposal Conference will be held at PCC’s Administrative Offices at 150 Highland Ave, 
Bridgeport, CT 06604 on June 7, 2017 at 10 a.m. All interested parties are strongly encouraged 
to attend the conference.  Although not mandatory, all applicants are encouraged to attend to better 
understand the PCC’s requirements under this RFP. Additional questions should be emailed only 
to bids@parkcitycommunities.org no later than June 9, 2017 @ 3:00 p.m. Answers to all the 
questions will be posted on PCC’s Website: www.parkcitycommunities.org. Proposals shall be 
mailed or hand delivered by June 16, 2017 at 3:00 p.m. to Ms. Caroline Sanchez, Contract 
Specialist, 150 Highland Ave, Bridgeport, CT  06604.  Late proposals will not be accepted. 
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